

Happy New Year Student Life Family! The start of 2024 means that for most of you, camp is less than 6 months away. Before you start packing your bags we've got some VERY IMPORTANT camp reminders and updates from Student Life Director, Jarned Shingleton.



As a reminder, this newsletter is how you will receive general camp updates each month, as well as specific updates about your week of camp (if needed) see sure to add sinding@studentlife.com to your contacts on you don't miss any important updates. There will be information that you do not want to miss!

ITS TIME FOR DEPOSITS

Ľ

You have 3 options to get your deposits paid and secure your spots for camp.

Read your options below to see which best suits you and your church's needs Your current registration number: %SLC_CURRENT_REG% Your current deposit balance: \$%SLC_DEPOSIT_DUE% Your payment link: ///studentifie alfeway.com/camps/paym ID=%SLC_PAYMENT_LINK%

NOTE: a deposit balance of "Zero" indicates that your deposit balance has been paid in full. If you made an critine payment or requested a change to your registration over the weekend, those changes may not be reflected here yet.

Your Online Payment Link

Click your Payment Link in the box above to access your payment page on our website where you can complete your deposit payment. This link can also be found on your statement.

Lifeway Accou

If you would like to charge your church's Lifeway account for camp, check your most recent statement to confirm you are enrolled for autobill. If the autobill box is not checked, call us today to set that up for you!

Mailing a Check

Make checks payable to Student Life Camp and attach the bottom portion of your most recent camp statement. Checks must be postmarked by January 31st. Address them as pictured and you're all set!



THE PREP CENTER IS COMING SOON

Get ready, because our full Prep Center will be accessible January 31st! Each camp type will have its own version of the Prep Center, as well as a separate page just for parents. Hate waiting? Don't forget that we have promo at and helpful documents, such as the Bible Study theme overview, available for you now!

Check it out here

FORMS UPDATE

We know you can't wait to start sending out the link to our Waiver and Release form to parents. If you're new here, this is the "biggie." This form must be turned in for every person in your group (student and adult) in order to attend camp.

The Waiver and Release online link will be available on the Prep Center beginning February 15th.

Your February newsletter will have all you need to know

CAMP PREP PRO TIP





Mark your calendars for both **January 31st** and **February 15th** so that you don't miss a thing when it comes to prepping for camp this summer.

